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26th February 2021 
 
Ms. Verona Murphy TD 
Dáil Éireann  
Leinster House  
Dublin 2 
 
PQ 10909/21 
To ask the Minister for Health the number of vaccinators currently assigned to the Covid-19 
vaccination centre in Enniscorthy, County Wexford; and if he will make a statement on the matter. 
 
Dear Deputy Murphy, 
 
The Health Service Executive (HSE) has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of 
the above Parliamentary Question, which was submitted to the Minister for Health for response.  
 
I have examined the matter and the following response outlines the current position. 
 
As the vaccination centre in Enniscorthy is not yet open staff cannot be assigned to the centre. 
Currently staff are busy vaccinating health care workers and nursing home residents and staff. 
When this work is complete it is expected that some of these staff will be reassigned to the 
vaccination centre in Enniscorthy. Access to agency to fill any gaps that may arise is also available 
should the need arise. 
 
I trust this information is of assistance to you. Should you have any further queries please do not 
hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
__________________________ 
Jeanne Hendrick 
A/Head of Service-Primary Care 
South East Community Healthcare 


